
‭Hello,‬

‭There is no denying that energy demands are changing, and we must rise to the occasion. Data‬
‭centers are becoming more prevalent, but should not be added to existing grids. We cannot‬
‭allow data centers to take energy resources from our residents and our state and strain our‬
‭grids. Please support Senate Bill 947.‬

‭Thank you,‬

‭Whitney Miller‬
‭Maryland Resident‬


